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ACTUALITY 

TOPEKA FEDERAL BUILDING 

THE TOPEKA FEDERAL BUILDING HAS THIS MORNING BEEN GRANTED 

APPROVAL BY THE SENATE PUBLIC WORKS SUBCOMMITTEE ON PUBLIC 

BUILDINGS AND GROUNDS. THE PROSPECTUS NOW GOES TO THE FULL 

COMMITTEE WHERE ACTION IS EXPECTED ON FINAL APPROVAL IN THE 

NEAR FUTURE. 

ONCE THE PROSPECTUS HAS RECEIVED APPROVAL FROM THE SENATE 

AND HOUSE PUBLIC WORKS COMMITTEES, THE GENERAL SERVICES ADMIN­

ISTRATION WILL THEN BE FREE TO BEGIN FORMAL SITE SELECTION 

PROCEDURES. 

I AM PLEASED THAT THIS STEP TOWARD THE TOPEKA BUILDING!S 

REALIZATION HAS BEEN TAKEN. IT MEANS WERE ARE EVEN CLOSER TO 

CULMINATION OF OVER A YEAR'S EFFORT BY LOCAL AND FEDERAL 

OFFICIALS. 




